
 

Teresa S. Schlichting, Principal Brittni Molstead, Associate Principal 

Dear Lincoln Intermediate Families, 
 
First and foremost, we want all of our  Lincoln students to know that we care about you and 
hope your families are doing well during these challenging times.  We are very concerned about 
the health and well-being of our students and their families.  We miss seeing you and supporting 
you at Lincoln, this certainly was an unexpected extension to our Spring Break. 
 
Our district leadership has been working through a very strategic process to ensure the basic 
needs of our families are being met.  Please know that support is still available to ALL Mason 
City Community School District families.  If you need support in securing meals for your children, 
grab and go lunches are available through this week and starting twice weekly (Monday and 
Wednesday) on Monday, March 30th.  The meals can be picked up between 11a.m. - 1p.m. at 
Harding and Roosevelt Elementaries.  Deliveries can also be available to families by reaching 
out to Sarah Mariner, Food Service Supervisor at 641-421-4501.  Please visit the school 
website for more information and directions about the food program. 
 
We miss our students dearly and want to be of support to them and your families in any way we 
can.  Some teachers have reached out with optional activities their students could be doing 
while we are on this break from school.  District committees are working on activities all students 
can access.  More information will be coming on this next week.  
 
We are very hopeful we will return to school on April 13th and we are planning for this return to 
be a success.  Most importantly, at this time we want you to know we care about you and we 
are here to help.  We are Lincoln- and together we are a very strong community! 
 
Even when we are not in school our teachers like to have a little fun and would love for all  our 
students to enjoy this video- ​We Are Lincoln Vid 
 
Please let us know how we can help! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa S. Schlichting Brittni Molstead  
 
tschlichting@masoncityschools.org bmolstead@masoncityshools.org  
 

●  You can reach all Lincoln Staff by email through this link ​Lincoln Intermediate Directory 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OddsfN_oSOY&feature=youtu.be
mailto:tschlichting@masoncityschools.org
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https://www.masoncityschools.org/index.php/directory/91-lincoln-intermediate

